
Pete Heaven Featured by Heavy Construction
Association

Spencer Fane attorney Pete Heaven was recently featured in the Heavy Construction
Association’s (HCA) online newsletter. Pete is highlighted for his work in real estate,
including representing residential and commercial developers and presenting city
proposals (e.g. zoning and platting).

“Infrastructure touches the lives of every American every day – from safe roads to
economic development to commerce to mere travel, everyone benefits from high
quality infrastructure,” Pete explained in the article. “It deserves generous funding.”

Pete also described the value of being involved with the HCA, noting that
“[n]etworking with the ‘Heavies’ is more than just an opportunity to develop business
contacts – it is an opportunity to establish long-lasting friendships.”

To learn more about the HCA, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/pete-heaven/
https://members.kcheavyconstruction.com/site_page.cfm?pk_association_webpage_menu=7356&pk_association_webpage=18098

